
Good Day, 

CORRESPONDENCE 
12/11/2020 
DOCUMENT NO. 13402-2020 

I am a resident of Little Gasparilla Island and would like to be included as an interested person regarding 

Docket Number 20200226-WS, Application for certificate to provide wastewater service in Charlotte 

County, by "Environmental Utilities, LLC". 

Please email to Desi Groover im2jdg@hotmail.com notifications to meetings, notices, and final orders. 

I am also concerned regarding the purchase of utility easements. The water service was installed across 

many private properties without permission and/or compensation, and I would like to know that this 

will not happen again. As such, it would be my preference that the County would take on this project 

and eliminate this private company of taking advantage of island residents again! 

Thank you, 

Desi Groover 

mailto:im2jdg@hotmail.com

